
 

 
 
 
 
16 February 2018 
 
 
Mr. Eduardo Gómez Martín, scj 
Director General 
ESIC Business and Marketing School 
Madrid, Spain 

 
 
 
 

AWARD OF ACCREDITATION 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gomez:  
 
I am pleased to confirm that the accreditation of the MBA provision of ESIC Business and 
Marketing School has been endorsed by the International Accreditation Advisory Board of the 
Association of MBAs (AMBA). 
 
Accreditation has been awarded for a period of three years under the conditions specified in 
the accreditation report following the November 2017 panel visits. 
 
The next full re-assessment of the MBA provision at your School is scheduled to be 
undertaken in November 2020. 
 
On behalf of the Association of MBAs, may I wish you and your colleagues continued success. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
 
George ILIEV, MBA 
Director, Development Markets 
Association of MBAs 

 


